

1 May 2017

Mr Jake Beleski Via - <u>fyi-request-5495-7c8838c6@requests.fyi.org.nz</u>

Dear Mr Beleski

## Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 6 March 2017 requesting the following information:

 A breakdown of ACC claims from sporting injuries over the last five years, broken into specific sports.

Your request was initially sent to Sports New Zealand and they have transferred it to ACC for a response.

Because of the nature of your request, ACC is treating it as a request for information under the Official Information Act 1982.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 18 May 2017.

If you have any questions I will be happy to work with you to resolve these. I can be contacted via email at <a href="mailto:GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz">GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz</a>.

Yours sincerely

Melaki

Mary Clarke Advisor